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Electrical Enforcement Inspections Unit Relocates 

 
 

Effective Monday, August 6, 2018 the Electrical Enforcement Inspections 
Unit is moving from 280 Broadway in Manhattan to the following location: 
 

NYC Department of Buildings 
One Centre Street, 23rd Floor, Room 2342 

New York, New York 10007 
 
The unit’s phone number will remain the same: 

Electrical Enforcement .......................................................... (212) 393-2417 

Requests for copies of electrical enforcement violations will be processed at the unit’s 
One Centre Street location. However, customers will need to bring the requisition to the 
Cashier Unit located at 280 Broadway, 4th Floor to pay and then return to the Electrical 
Enforcement unit to obtain the copy.  

 

NOTE: Both Plumbing Enforcement and the Manhattan Construction Enforcement units 
will remain at 280 Broadway.  

 Contact Plumbing Enforcement  .................................... (212) 393-2557 

 Contact Manhattan Construction Enforcement .............. (212) 323-8079 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

POST UNTIL: November 30, 2018 


